
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes March 29, 2016 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:45.  The minutes for February were presented.  An 

addition was suggested and accepted to revise the minutes showing a new budget committee was 

created.  Vic Koenig made a motion to accept, and Roland Boles seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the 

Treasurer’s report, with revenues from dues of $411, and outlays of $248 for taxes, AMA rechartering, 

and clerical.  There is a $15,239 balance remaining.   

 

Danny Rhudy called attention to Cherokee RC’s fundraiser of a silent auction and funfly demo on 4/2 

for Carl Heck’s cancer treatment costs.  The club decided to donate $100.     

 

We will be doing a demo at Town Acres on 4/15.  Contact Doug Lindaur if you would like to help out.   

John Sevier Middle School’s STEM program will be at the field for a demo on 6/23; it will be 7
th

 and 

9
th

 graders. 

 

Anthony Hall is tracking down an inexpensive shed for the lower area as well as a charging station.    

 

During the year, we will be doing events involving night flying, quad racing, combat league and other 

activities.  HobbyTown will be stocking motors and speed controls for the bloody baron model.   

 

The 12 yr old with the Wise Make-A-Wish foundation is getting an RC sim, and Hobbytown is 

working with Horizon Hobby to get a helicopter donated.   

 

Doug Lindaur discussed the options in getting a new weather station.   The vantage Vue is older tech 

but cheaper at $300.  The Vantage Pro is a newer model, and has more options, including a remote 

wind sensor and heat shield for the thermometer, but is priced at $650.  A poll showed most preferred 

the Pro, but there were concerns that it might not be worth the added cost.  Anthony Hall will look into 

this and collect more information. 

 

Joel Tester was awarded the All Season Flyer patch.   

 

At 7:45, there was a motion to close made by Craig Quillen, and seconded by Vic Koenig. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


